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Our ref: DA-339886 

Mr Harry Egan 
Principal Adviser Environment 
Aurizon Port Services NSW Pty Ltd 
121 Woodstock Street 
Mayfield NSW 2304 

8 August 2023 

Subject: Aurizon Port Facility Storage Changes and Increases - Request for Information 

Dear Mr Egan 

The exhibition period for the Aurizon Port Facility Storage Changes and Increases (DA-339886) ended 
on 3 August 2023.  

All submissions received by the Department of Planning and Environment (the Department) are now 
available on the NSW planning portal here.  

The Department requests you provide a response to the issues raised in the submissions and the 
advice provided by NSW Government agencies. In particular, the Department draws your attention to 
the advice provided by the NSW Environment Protection Authority (EPA), requesting additional 
information be provided to assist in its issuing of any General Terms of Approval. 

In addition, the Department will also be providing comments which will be forwarded to you 
separately. 

If you have any questions, please contact Thomas Bertwistle on (02) 8275 1025 or via email at 
thomas.bertwistle@planning.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Joanna Bakopanos 
Team Leader 
Industry Assessments 

http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/daex/under-consideration/aurizon-port-facility-storage-changes-and-increases

